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As an Oregon resident and a wildlife ecologist I implore to support HB 3932. 

 

With Oregon watersheds in a generally dismal ecological condition, it is obvious that 

simply allowing beavers (a native species) to roam and occupy will be a 

tremendously beneficial and free form of watershed recovery. 

 

We need to suspend the outdated legacy of killing such species, at the extreme 

detriment of our creeks, and rivers. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Spencer Lennard 


